Annual Meeting Minutes
Saturday May 19, 2018 at 1 pm - Seabeck General Store

14 homeowners in attendance

Road Repairs:
Members want Glory and upper Larson grated as soon as possible.  Also would like the ditches dug out again.  Need to look in to options for a permanent solution for this area of road.  Grating and gravel is getting expensive.  Will get quotes for paving and chip seal.

Financial Report:
Currently there is $13,000 in the checking account

Reckless Drivers:
Lennie Harris suggested that we put up a sign that says "No unlicensed vehicles on road".  This is not something that BERMA can pay for.  But if a member wants to put up a sign, that is there right to do so.  

Neighborhood Work Party:
A clean up party will be planned for June 2 at 9 am until 12 pm.  A second one will be scheduled for later in June to continue the work.  This will include cutting back overgrown brush and litter clean up.  Members and non members welcome.  Neighbors are to bring their own equipment, including gloves if needed.  Will meet at the bottom of Larson to begin.  

Board Members Elected:
Chad Poirier (Chair), Krissy Ramirez (Secretary), Lennie Harris (Treasurer), Ty Burden (Director), Andy Howard (Director)
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